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Marine	Electronics	Repair
Capabilities	Upgraded
Northrop	Grumman	Corporation	(VA,	USA)	its	Sperry	Marine	North	American	Support	Center	in	Harvey	(LA,	USA)	is	now	authorised	to
perform	Level	III	repair	and	calibration	of	Hatteland	flat-screen	monitors	for	electronic	chart	display	and	information	systems	(ECDIS).

The	Level	III	certification	means	that	the	Sperry	Marine	facility	can	now	perform	ECDIS	calibration	requirements	mandated	by	the
International	Maritime	Organization	(IMO)	for	the	Hatteland	products.	The	Hatteland	flat-screen	LCD	monitors	are	used	in	Sperry	Marine's
new-generation	VisionMaster	FT	series	of	radars,	ECDIS	and	TotalWatch	multi-function	workstations.

	

The	repair	activity	is	defined	and	supported	by	a	formal	service	agreement	between	Sperry	Marine	and	Hatteland	Display	A/S	of	Norway.
Sperry	Marine's	support	center	is	certified	by	Hatteland	to	provide	warranty	and	third-party	repairs	for	these	flat-screen	display	products.
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